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PANORAMICA

Once you arrive at the airport, our representative will welcome you and take you to the entire Giza Pyramids and to the Saqqara area to
see the Step Pyramid of Saqqara, in addition to Memphis. The next day, you will go to Qaitbay Citadel in Alexandria and Kom el-
Shaqafa. The second night in Alexandria, you will go to the Library of Alexandria, and you will return to. Cairo goes to the Egyptian
Museum and the Museum of National Egyptian Civilization, and khan El Khalili bazar. Today, only after breakfast, you will benefit from
our representative's return to the airport.

 INCLUSO

Our representative will be waiting for you at the airport upon arrival and with you during the visits and on departure.

Transfers during visits and excursions are scheduled by a private, air-conditioned coach.

Accommodation for 4 nights in the 5-star hotel "Holiday Inn & Suites Cairo Maadi" or Similar in Cairo, including breakfast

A private local English-speaking tour guide will be with you during your visits.

Entrance fees for all sight-seeing mentioned on the program

Lunch in Cairo at a local restaurant

All taxes



Giornos: 5

Nights: 4

Destinazioni: Cairo, Alexandria

HOTEL: Holiday Inn

Prezzo: 1,070 USD



ITINERARI

Giorno 1: Arrival

Once you arrive at the airport, our representative will welcome you and take you to the entire Giza Pyramids and to the Saqqara area to
see the Step Pyramid of Saqqara, in addition to Memphis. The next day, you will go to Qaitbay Citadel in Alexandria and Kom el-
Shaqafa. The second night in Alexandria, you will go to the Library of Alexandria, and you will return to. Cairo goes to the Egyptian
Museum and the Museum of National Egyptian Civilization, and khan El Khalili bazar. Today, only after breakfast, you will benefit from
our representative's return to the airport.



Giorno 2: Memphis , Sakkara , Pyramids Tour

Once you arrive at the airport, our representative will welcome you and take you to the entire Giza Pyramids and to the Saqqara area to
see the Step Pyramid of Saqqara, in addition to Memphis. The next day, you will go to Qaitbay Citadel in Alexandria and Kom el-
Shaqafa. The second night in Alexandria, you will go to the Library of Alexandria, and you will return to. Cairo goes to the Egyptian
Museum and the Museum of National Egyptian Civilization, and khan El Khalili bazar. Today, only after breakfast, you will benefit from
our representative's return to the airport.



Giorno 3: Overday Alexandria

Once you arrive at the airport, our representative will welcome you and take you to the entire Giza Pyramids and to the Saqqara area to
see the Step Pyramid of Saqqara, in addition to Memphis. The next day, you will go to Qaitbay Citadel in Alexandria and Kom el-
Shaqafa. The second night in Alexandria, you will go to the Library of Alexandria, and you will return to. Cairo goes to the Egyptian
Museum and the Museum of National Egyptian Civilization, and khan El Khalili bazar. Today, only after breakfast, you will benefit from
our representative's return to the airport.



Giorno 4: Egyptian Museum , National Museum of Civilization , Khan el khalili



Once you arrive at the airport, our representative will welcome you and take you to the entire Giza Pyramids and to the Saqqara area to
see the Step Pyramid of Saqqara, in addition to Memphis. The next day, you will go to Qaitbay Citadel in Alexandria and Kom el-
Shaqafa. The second night in Alexandria, you will go to the Library of Alexandria, and you will return to. Cairo goes to the Egyptian
Museum and the Museum of National Egyptian Civilization, and khan El Khalili bazar. Today, only after breakfast, you will benefit from
our representative's return to the airport.



Giorno 5: Departure

Once you arrive at the airport, our representative will welcome you and take you to the entire Giza Pyramids and to the Saqqara area to
see the Step Pyramid of Saqqara, in addition to Memphis. The next day, you will go to Qaitbay Citadel in Alexandria and Kom el-
Shaqafa. The second night in Alexandria, you will go to the Library of Alexandria, and you will return to. Cairo goes to the Egyptian
Museum and the Museum of National Egyptian Civilization, and khan El Khalili bazar. Today, only after breakfast, you will benefit from
our representative's return to the airport.



Contattaci

Numero di Telefono: +201093077474
Indirizzo Email: bookings@tripianto.com
INDIRIZZO: Dyar Business Park, Unit 15, El Hadba El Wosta, El Abagaia - El Mokattam, Egypt
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